
 
 
 

 

 

  

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2021.826 
Released – 17 May 2021 
 
Thank you for your email dated 14 May 2021 requesting information regarding liquid biopsies.  
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your original request together with our response. 
 
Original request: 
1.     How do you obtain blood collection tubes for liquid biopsies on cancer patients? 
  
2.     From what suppliers do you obtain these products? 
  
3.     Were these products purchased through a tender or framework? If so, which one? 
Please provide details including the name, reference and where this was        published. 
  
4.     Are you under contract with your current supplier(s) for the above? If so, what is the 
start and end date of the contract? 
  
5.     Can you provide the name and contact details for the    person(s) responsible for 
procuring these products?  
  
6.     Can you provide contact details for the department responsible for managing this 
service? 
 
The Kent Community Health NHS Foundation Trust does not provide cancer treatment; therefore 
we do not hold any information pertinent to your request. 


